
Upcoming Dates 

 

March 5-7 

Ski Team to Provincials 
 

March 8 

Team Planning (no block 2) 
 

March 12 

Report Cards Sent Home 
 

March 13 

Choir Concert 7 pm 
 

March 19 to April 3 

Spring Break  

School re-opens on April 4 
 

April 10-11 

Choir Festival 
 

April 11 

Euclid Math Contest 
 

April 12 

Team Planning (no block 3) 
 

April 19 

Grade 9 Speak Out 
 

April 19 

SD 61 Career Fair  

9:00 am to 2:30 pm 
 

April 20 

Pro D Day (no classes) 
 

April 23 

PAC Meeting 7 pm Library 
 

April 23 

Deadline to complete Grad 

Transitions course 
 

April 24 

Dance Festival 
 

April 26 

Team Planning (no block 4) 
 

May 18 

Pro-D Day (no classes) 
 

May 21 

Victoria Day (no classes) 

 

Oak Bay High School 

This Week @ Oak Bay Nation 
Week of March 5 - 9, 2018 

Marine TASK (Trades Awareness Skills & Knowledge).   

South Island Partnership (SIP) would like to offer a new and exciting program to our secondary students: 

Marine TASK (Trades Awareness Skills & Knowledge).  This program is centered around several trades 

through a marine lens.  Four safety certifications will also be achieved through the program.   

For more information on the program please contact Mrs. Giesbrecht or see the link here. Marine TASK 

Summer Program 

PARENTS IN THE KNOW  

Another session of Parents in the Know is planned to start in April. This 10 week parent group is designed to 
provide tools and support for parents of teens.  

Please contact Mike Schmalz for further information or to sign up for the next group. More information is also 
attached to this newsletter. 

Mike Schmalz, Boys & Girls Club 
Phone: 250-384-9133 ext.222 
Email: mschmalz@bgcivc.org 

LOST AND FOUND ITEMS 

The school has accumulated many articles of clothing, lunch kits, shoes, etc. in the Lost 

and Found. These items will be on display in the hall outside the office all this week. 

Please encourage your students to check for things they have lost. Unclaimed items will 

be donated to charity.  

Canadian Computing Competition 

Each year the University of Waterloo holds the international Canadian Computing Competition 
for high school students.  This three hour test taxes the computing and problem solving skills of 
participants.  This year fourteen Oak Bay students took part, earning twelve certificates of dis-
tinction for scoring in the top 25%. 

Congratulations to the following students who earned Certificates of Distinction: 

Junior Level 
Owen Crewe 
Aditya Dangra 
Brian Gill 
Jeremy Carder 
Braeden Copeman 
Dylan McCoy 
Finn Morin 
Jason Thomo 

Youth Art Internship Opportunity at The Arts Centre at Cedar Hill 

Youth 16-18 years old interested in working in visual arts can gain paid 

work experience at the Arts Centre at Cedar Hill working with visual arts 

studio programs, exhibits and activities! They will be part of a creative team 

in a fun community arts centre and earn an honorarium of up to $250.  

For more information click here. Deadline is March 31, 2018. 

Senior Level 
Ben Wang 
Ben Beatty 
Tony Jung 

Magic Wand For Grads 

Still need something to wear for Grad? The Magic Wand can help make your dream come 

true! Providing new and like-new gowns, tuxedos and accessories to borrow for a small 

fee. Almost 100 dresses, 40 tuxes to choose from. No student should miss their Grad. 

Contact The Magic Wand at 250-658-0246 for more information.  

https://oakbaycareercentre.weebly.com/trades.html
https://oakbaycareercentre.weebly.com/trades.html
http://www.saanich.ca/assets/Parks~Recreation~and~Culture/Documents/Cedar_Hill_Rec_Golf_Art/Youth%20Arts%20Internship%20Cedar%20Hill%20REVA.pdf

